
Important Health Coverage Information 
 

It is more important than ever to have and understand your health coverage. 
 

Do you have questions and concerns about Medicaid 
for yourself or your children or want to apply?  

  

Questions can be answered by phone. 
Applications can be completed by phone. 

 
Please call or text Jessica Conley at 276-685-0916 for help. 

 
The rules are changing to make it easier for more people to get or keep Medicaid during 

this health emergency. Local DSS agencies will not cancel coverage for failing to return renewal 
forms and/or failure to return verifications during this health emergency, too.  
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